Building and Grounds Committee Meeting

January 11, 2021

4:00 pm

Present: Mark Bell, John Thompson, Patrick Meyer, Tony Shinall

Chairperson Bell called the meeting to order at 4:02 pm.

Plans for summer projects discussed. Concrete project at BGS on the northwest corner. Sidewalk on the south side of the track building is leaning back towards the building. Gutters have helped. Replacing the sidewalk or having the existing sidewalk pumped up is discussed.

The track may need to be looked at in the summer. The long jump pit is an issue. Whether or not including the long jump pit inside or outside the fence on the north side.

The gutter on the front of the grade school is another an issue that can be looked into for a summer project.

A discussion was held about moving the long jump pit to a different end zone.

Shotput and discus could be moved inside the track. Southeast end of the track towards the high school baseball field is an option.

Sealing of parking lots is on the list to set into a new rotation.

Look at possibility of February meeting to look at possible bids.

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 pm.

Board President

Board Secretary